SHIREOAKS PARISH COUNCIL
Neighbourhood Plan Sub Committee
Minutes of meeting held on 11th March  2013 at Shireoaks Village Hall
1. To receive apologies for absence



 No apologies were received.
2.  Approve Minutes of previous meeting 
· Approved 
3.
Chairman’s Report
· John Rogers thanked everyone for their input on the draft brief.  These would be discussed later in the meeting.

· The Questionnaires had been included in the Newsletter

· There was a report and photographs of the presentation of certificates to the school children who had drawn logos but they had not included the official press release.

· The OPUN Group hoped to have their designs for the Vision of Woodlands prepared for our next meeting.

4. Secretary’s Report
· Confirmation had been received that the Awards for All funding would be deposited in the Parish Council’s bank account on 22nd March.
5. To Plan the Race Night Consultation event
· Refreshments – it was suggested we cater for around 50 people.  Prices to be obtained from two caterers.
· Bets to be £1 each – two offers of assistance at the ‘betting table’ were accepted.
· There was to be a raffle and prize draw.
· Suggestions were made as to who would attend each of the consultation boards:

Boards 1 & 2 – AH & BC


Boards 3 & 4 – Friends of Woodlands


Boards 5 & 6 – JR


Boards 7 & 8 - EH
6. To finalise contents of boards, questions and printing
· The objectives and proposals were discussed and the contents of the display boards were re-drafted.  The District Council would print the question sheets and assist with the printing of the displays.

· It was agreed that all correspondence and literature should contain the logos of Awards For All, Shireoaks Parish Council and the Neighbourhood Plan.

7. Update on collection of survey questionnaires
· Volunteers were allocated to collect from designated streets
· Scott O’Dell would collate the data through survey monkey but, due to the number of questions there would be a fee from the survey monkey company.
8. Any Other Business 
· The Easter Egg hunt was now taking place on Easter Monday and was based at the village garden.  It was not therefore possible to duplicate the consultation in the same format.  Some volunteers offered to take out clip boards with copies of the objectives and questionnaires on the day.
9. Date of next meeting

· The next meeting was to be 19th March at 2.15pm at Worksop Town Hall.
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